
 
 
 
NOTICE OF COURT PROCEEDINGS REGARDING A PETITION FOR EXCLUSION 

OF PROPERTY FROM THE SUPERIOR/MCCASLIN INTERCHANGE 
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Superior McCaslin Interchange Metropolitan District that 
on July 26, 2022 the Board of Directors of the District filed a Petition for Exclusion with the 
Boulder County District Court petitioning the Court for an order excluding certain property from 
the District. In its 2014 Petition for Exclusion, the District intended to include the Property, which 
was undeveloped at the time, but failed to incorporate the Property in its legal description of 
properties to be excluded. A hearing on the District's Petition will be heard by the District Court 
on August 12, 2022.  
 
Related documents including the Petition for Exclusion, legal description of the property to be 
excluded, and Agreement for a Single Plan with the Town are available for review at Superior 
Town Hall at 124 East Coal Creek Drive, Superior, CO, 80027 during regular business hours and 
will also be posted on the Town’s website at http://superiorcolorado.gov/ prior to the hearing.  
 
Patricia Leyva, Town Clerk 
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